
NCC-039942-19 School meal costs 
 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your request for information on school meal costs please see below. 
 
We charge schools £2.30. Schools then charge their own price we don’t know what that is in 
all cases. This would have to be requested from the schools directly. See link: see the list 
here 

 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries 
please do not hesitate to contact me directly on the details below.  
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its 
website, under Disclosure logs. (see link)  
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-
log/  
 
You can use the search facility using keywords.  
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 
make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team 
Manager, Complaints and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 
7QP or email complaints@nottscc.gov.uk .  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Complaints and Information Team 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall 
 
 
Hi,  
  
I’d like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act about school meal prices set by 
your local authority.  
  

1. What is the price of a school meal (ie, the amount charged to parents) in a) primary schools 
and b) secondary schools for each of the following academic years: 

- 2019/20 
- 2018/19 
- 2017/18 
- 2016/17 
- 2015/14 
- 2014/15 

  
2. How many a) primary schools and b) secondary schools provided meals at these prices in 

each of the following academic years: 
- 2019/20 
- 2018/19 
- 2017/18 
- 2016/17 

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/search-for-a-school
https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/search-for-a-school
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
mailto:complaints@nottscc.gov.uk


- 2015/14 
- 2014/15 

  
Please note I realise you may already have provided some of the data in q1 to me in response to my 
previous FOI request. If so and the data remains unchanged, please let me know and there’s no need 
to resupply it – I’d just like to make sure that the new data for 2019/20 is provided in a format which 
is comparable to previous years. 
  
Best wishes, 
 


